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YEAR 6 DATES: 

Production – 

Tues 18th and 

Weds 19th 7pm 

Barbeque – 

Thursday 20th 6-

8pm 

Graduation – Fri 

21st 

 

New academic 

Year dates! 

Staff 

development day 

– Monday 4th 

September 

Children return 

to school, 

Tuesday 5th 

September 

Follow us: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As the year draws to a close I would like to take this opportunity to thank the 

staff; parents, governors and most importantly, children for another fabulous 

year.  The school has many, many strengths and has much to celebrate this year – 

however the one thing that makes Chilton the school that it is, cannot be 

measured by academic success or trophies and awards but by the people in the 

building – the pupils and staff – that make Chilton the special place that it is. 

We have enjoyed excellent academic success this year (more on this later!); our 

sports teams and music department have represented the school across Thanet 

and Kent. Our children have been out of school on various trips and visits. The 

one thing that has remained consistent through all of these events is the 

fantastic way that they have conducted themselves and the fantastic way that 

they represent “Team Chilton”. 

I thank you all for your support this year and look forward to developing the 

strong home / school relationship in the future.  For the Year 6 pupils and parents 

that are departing Chilton – I wish you and your family every future happiness -  

remember, wherever your children move onto in the future – a part of them will 

forever be Chilton! 

I wish you all a wonderful summer holiday with your children.  Let the sun shine 

and allow us to enjoy six weeks of fun, friendship and laughter! 

With my very best wishes 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Kate Law  

  Head of School 
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Academic Achievement….. 
In the grand scheme of things, SATs results are not the focus and purpose of our daily life at Chilton. 
However, they are important in judging a school’s performance and the quality of education that it 
provides…. 
I am extremely proud to share our Year 6 results. They exceeded national average standards and county 
expectations and they are the highest that they have been in some years – and this is from the new, 
much tougher curriculum and test standards. They are a testament to our fabulous pupils but also to the 
talented and dedicated staff who have all played a part in this success – Team Chilton! 
 

Subject % achieving expected 
standard – Chilton 

% achieving expected 
standard - national 

Reading 90% 71% 
Writing 90% 76% 

Spelling, Punctuation and 
Grammar 

88% 77% 

Maths 92% 75% 
Combined 85% 61% 

 
The tests cover the Primary curriculum – not just what is covered in Year 6. My huge thanks, of course, 
go to the Year 6 team but these results are a culmination of the efforts of so many members of staff 
over a long period of time – it truly does take a village! 
 

Welcomes and Goodbyes: 
 
Mrs Scott-Roberts, Miss Bailey, Mrs A Manning and Mrs Crow will be leaving us at the end of this term 
for pastures new. We thank them for all of their hard work and dedication to Chilton. 
 
Of course, you will be aware through our transition activities that we will be welcoming Mr McAuley, Mr 
Abel and Mr Miller to our teaching team from September. 
Mr Miller has already joined us for the remainder of this term and Mr Abel will be doing the same from 
the 13th July. 
 
We also welcome Miss Samson as our new School Direct trainee teacher, firstly to Year 5 in September. 

HOUSE POINTS 

Current standings: 
Romans - 3857 
Saxons - 3688 

Normans - 4716 
Vikings - 5126 

 

VIKINGS ARE THE WINNERS FOR TERM 6!! 
We invite Vikings to enjoy a non-uniform day on Wednesday 19th July! 
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Last day of the term – Friday 21st July 
For Reception to Year 5, term ends at 2pm on Friday 21st July. 
 
For Year 6, so that we can give Year 6 a special send off as we say goodbye for the final time, they will be 
ready to leave school at 1:30pm. 
They will have a final walk through of the whole school and can be met by parents at 1:30pm outside of 
the Year 6 classrooms… 
 
As the Year 6 children may have some special transportation arrangements for their last day of term, we 
ask all of our families not to use Chilton Lane before 1:45pm. Please do not drive along or park in Chilton 
Lane before the Year 6 children have made their departure. 
 
This is so that Year 6 and their families and friends can enjoy and make the most of their last moments at 
Primary school but also to avoid absolute gridlock and awful traffic! The Free School have been asked 
the same. We will send reminders! 
Many thanks in advance. 

Other Messages for Term 6: 
 

Parent Meet with SLT 
This is booked in for 12th July at 6pm in the small hall – the agenda has been emailed. 
The leadership team and Mrs Hughes and Mrs Sutherland the Business Manager will be attending. I am 
pleased to confirm that Miss Barrow, our new Deputy Head will also be attending. 
 

Music Evening with Mr Redwood – this is now confirmed for 12th July from 6:30 in the school hall. 

Mr Redwood will communicate full details to those taking part very soon. 
 

School Fayre! 
Please remember to do your sun dances and then come along to our sunny summer 
fayre on Saturday 15th July 12-3pm! 
 

Term 6 Dates 
Our Web address has changed slightly – it is now www.chiltonprimary.co.uk 

 
Other dates this term: 

Wednesday 12th July – Parent Meet with SLT 6pm – small hall 
Wednesday 12th July – For Mr Redwood’s music evening – main hall 6:30 pm 
Friday 14th July – YR, 2 and 6 reports out 
Friday 14th July – Bouncy Castle in school as treat for children keeping 95% of their points 
Friday 14th – KS1 bring sweets and KS2 bring cakes for the summer fayre in exchange for 
non-uniform day 
Friday 14th – Y1 to Manor House and Y6 to Dreamland (both non-uniform trips) 
Saturday 15th July – Summer Fayre 
Monday 17th July – Year 2 Trip to Kent Life 
Tuesday 18th July – Year 5 Trip to the beach 
Wednesday 19th July – Non-uniform for House winners in term 6 

http://www.chiltonprimary.co.uk/
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Thursday 20th July – Sports Days 
End of Term – 2pm on Friday 21st July (1:30 for Year 6 pupils) 
 

 
TERM DATES FOR 2017 – 18 – Including Inset Days: 

Term 1 

4th September 2017  -  20th October 2017 

6 Weeks 4 Days 

Inset Day 1: Monday 4th September 2017 

Term 1 starts for pupils: Tuesday 5th September 2017 

 

Term 2 

30th October 2017  -  21st December 2017 

7 Weeks  2 Days 

Inset Day 2: Monday 30th October 2017 

Term 2 starts for pupils: Tuesday 31st October 2017 

 

Term 3 

4th January 2018  -  9th February 2018 

 5 weeks 2 Days 
No inset days allocated 

Term 3 starts for pupils:  Tuesday 4th January 2018 
 

Term 4 

19th February 2018  -  29th March 2018 

5 weeks 4 Days 

Inset Day 3: Monday 19th February 2018 

Term 4 starts for pupils:  Tuesday 20th February 2018 

 

Term 5 

16th April 2018  -  25th May 2018 

5 weeks 4 days 

Inset Day 4: Monday 16th April 2018 

 Term 5 starts for pupils: Tuesday 17th April 2018 
 
 

Term 6 
  

4th June 2018  -  24th July 2018 
7 weeks 1 Day 

Inset Day 5: Friday 29th June 2018 

Term 6 starts for pupils:  Monday 4th June 2018 

 

Staff Contact Details: 
NEW EMAIL ADDRESSES: 
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Leadership:  
Mrs Law – kate.law@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Whitworth – hannah.whitworth@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Miss Wright – nicki.wright@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Miss Scarr – gemma.scarr@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Sutherland (Trust Business Manager) – Victoria.sutherland@vikingacademytrust.com  
Mrs Emily Hughes (Trust Senco) – emily.hughes@vikingacademytrust.com 
 

Reception and Key Stage One 
Miss Jordan – victoria.jordan@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Bennett – danielle.bennett@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Davey – emily.davey@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Gale – michaela.gale@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Cousins – claire.cousins@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Jones – holly.jones@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
 

Key Stage Two 
Miss Spickett – beth.spickett@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Rowland-Hill – helen.rowland-hill@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Bax – paula.bax@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Scott-Roberts – nicky.scott@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Bailey – emma.bailey@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Lane – amy.lane@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mr Wheeler – david.wheeler@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mr Pile – michael.pile@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Miss Isaac – carol.isaac@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
 

Pastoral and Support Team 
Mrs O’Grady – angie.ogrady@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Crow – emma.crow@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Archer – sheila.archer@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Downs – fiona.downs@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Miss Knight – emma.knight@chiltonprimary.co.uk 

 


